
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

SSCC’s Boys Honored with International Phi Theta 
Kappa Award 

 
 

Southern State Community College President Dr. Kevin Boys was recently 
honored with the Phi Theta Kappa (PTK) Shirley B. Gordon Award of Distinction, the 
most prestigious award for community college presidents. 
 

The Shirley B. Gordon Award is given to college presidents who have shown 
strong support of student success on their campus by recognizing academic 
achievement, leadership, and service among high-achieving students at their 
colleges. Recipients are nominated by students on their campus and are only eligible 
to receive the award once over the course of their career. College presidents with a 
minimum of five years of service can be nominated by their PTK chapter. 

 
Southern State’s PTK Advisor, Susan Morris said, “Through his genuine, 

optimistic and transparent approach of leadership, Dr. Boys enthusiastically 
interacts with the chapter.  Through monthly meetings with our officer team he 
encourages progress, offers resources and listens to them to gain a grater 
understanding of the overall college experience.  He wants to know ‘how things are 
going out there’, in light of the transition to online learning and seeking to make 
improvements.” 

 
Dr. Boys was chosen based on evidence of the important ways he has 

supported PTK over the years, how he has increased the awareness and accessibility 
of membership, and how he has encouraged student success. 

 
 

### 

Southern State Community College does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or 
age in its programs and activities. The following people have been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-
discrimination policies: 

James Bland, Vice President of Student Affairs & Enrollment Management | Title IX Lead Coordinator  
100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro, OH 45133  |  jbland@sscc.edu  |  800.628.7722, Ext. 2510 

Mindy Markey-Grabill, Director of Human Resources | Title IX Coordinator  
100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro, OH 45133  |  mmarkey@sscc.edu  |  800.628.7722, Ext. 2550 

Contact: Elizabeth Burkard 
SSCC Director of Marketing 
937-393-3431, ext. 2624 
800-628-7722, ext. 2624 
eburkard@sscc.edu 
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